
THE NETWORK

NETWORK
THE

Vol. 3 No. 11 – NOVEMBER 2019

OFFICE  
INFORMATION

GET OUR   
ENEWSLETTER

FOLLOW US ON 
SOCIAL MEDIA

235 E 1st Ave                     
PO Box 260 
Groton, SD 57445

(605) 397-2323

OFFICE HOURS:  
Mon.- Fri. 8am- 5pm

jamesvalley.com

Getting the newsletter 
in your mailbox is great, 
but why not get it in your 
inbox! 

Sign up for NVC’s monthly 
eNewsletter at NVC.net. 

Stay in touch with NVC, 
check us out on Facebook 
and Twitter!

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!
Our office will be closed Thursday, November 28 

and Friday, November 29 so that we can spend                
time with family and friends.

We hope you are able to do the same!

JVT SUPPORTS LOCAL 
SCHOOLS
One of the benefits of doing business with 
JVT is that we provide support to your 
local school districts through a variety of 
sponsorships and donations, and through 
the payment of gross receipts taxes. 

Each year we pay gross receipts taxes 
on all of the revenue that the company 
collects. These taxes are then distributed 
to the school districts in each of the 
counties where the revenue was 
generated.

In 2018, JVT paid $511,434.52 to 
twelve school districts. When making 
decisions about your telecommunications 
purchases, take into consideration 
whether the company is a local entity such 
as JVT who provides monetary support 
each year to the schools in its service 

area, or whether it is in fact a national or 
regional company who does not provide 
such tax payouts.

Shopping local pays!

 SCHOOL DISTRICT		  TOTAL 
  Aberdeen		     $216,051.04
  Britton/Hecla	       $25,776.32
  Clark			            $1,648.64
  Doland		        $18,955.04
  Frederick Area	       $19,677.48
  Groton Area		     $145,165.76
  Ipswich		               $677.24
  Langford		        $10,896.64
  Northwestern Area	       $46,868.36
  Redfield		        $19,329.28
  Warner		           $4,785.76
  Webster		           $1,602.96
  Total			      $511,434.52
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NEW MEMBERS
Morehouse Jesse & Julie			   Andover	 298-5231

Wilson Ward & Jenny				    Mansfield	 887-3381

Wright Lynn					     Houghton 	 396-7693

Wright Stephen					    Houghton	 396-7695

GRAND GIVEAWAY 
Congratulations to Loretta & Louie 
Koch who won a $250 Delta gift card 
in our Grand Giveaway! 

Wondering how to register? No 
problem, because there’s no 
purchase or registration, just 
winners! Each month we will 
randomly select one of our “grand” 
residential customers to win. Maybe 
our next winner will be you!

NVC POWER OF 
HOPE RADIOTHON 
TOTALS
The totals are in! We sponsored 
the 9th Annual NVC Power of 
Hope Radiothon last month 
and as usual, Aberdeen & the 
surrounding areas rose to the 
occasion! 

THANK YOU to everyone who 
donated; $57,900 was raised with 
100% of the money staying here 
in South Dakota to help local kids 
and their families. 

We’re so thankful and proud to 
be a part of this community. Your 
generosity helps make miracles 
happen! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
SERVICE
In honor of Veteran’s Day, we want 
to recognize those who have served 
in the military with a small token 
of our appreciation. Veterans, stop 
into one of our offices Monday, 
November 11 to get a FREE Video 
On Demand coupon and popcorn.   

Thank you to all who have served this 
great country of ours. Your sacrifices 
do not go unnoticed.
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Cloud DVR

FOOD DRIVE
Join us in making someone’s 
Thanksgiving holiday meal a little 
better this year! We will be taking 
donations at our offices through 
November 20.

For each non-perishable item 

you bring into our offices before 
November 20, you’ll be entered to 
win a $150 Grocery Gift Card. All 
items will be delivered to a local food 
shelter.

Thank you for helping us help our 
community!

TEXTING FOR A CURE
Congratulations to Jackson Cogley 
who won $100 during our Texting 
for a Cure contest at the Groton vs. 
Northwestern volleyball game.

Thank you to all who participated. All 
money collected will benefit cancer 
research. 

STOP THE BLEED
We recently donated $500 to help 
purchase Stop the Bleed kits for 
Groton Area School classrooms.  

These kits provide the tools 
and information needed to stop 
traumatic blood loss in the case of a 
manmade or natural mass casualty 
event. 

Pictured are Weston Dinger and 
Patti Woods accepting the check on 
behalf of Groton Fire and Rescue. 

RAGS HAS A NEW 
HOME
We are so excited to announce that 
the sweet kitty we sponsored at the 
Aberdeen Area Humane Society has 
a new home! 

Rags was adopted by Cassie Bottum, 
and she reports that he’s “adjusting 
well and living his best life.” Thank 
you so much Cassie, we’re thrilled 
for both of you!
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